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Due to the closure of all Starlight Ranch facilities the monthly HOA board meeting was conducted via e-mail.  The following members participated in the meeting.  Curt Delong-President, Denise Koplar-Vice President, Linda Van Meter-Secretary, Dawn Hughes-Director, Bruce Halverson-Director, Linda Mcrobie-Director and Georgia Moffat-Treasurer.

There was unanimous approval for the following:
	
Approval of the March HOA board minutes
	Approval of the March Financial Report
	Approval for payment of the safety deposit box fee of $100.00.
	The May activity calendar and budget was approved, pending the end of the quarantine.

Director Jim Henley suggested using Zoom or Hangouts for future remote meetings.  Director Koplar did not think it would work for her, but President Delong said he would like to try it.  How future meetings are held will depend on the status of the quarantine.

The e-mails were submitted to Secretary Linda VanMeter on April 29, 2020 for the purpose of completing and submitting minutes for the HOA board approval at the next meeting.

